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Find more pics on the  
Zor Shriners FB page!

Upcoming Zor Events
March 5 - Zor Wranglers Bowling Tournament 

Cardinal Lanes, Brodhead, WI

March 14 - Divan Meeting
3:00 PM, Zor Shrine Temple

March 10 - St. Croix Valley SC St. Patrick’s Day
Party, Baldwin American Legion

March 28 - SHC-Chicago Divan Seminar
SHC, Chicago

April 1 - After Easter Bowling
Pioneer Lanes, Platteville, WI

April 9 - Easter Egg Hunt, Zor Shrine Temple

April 11 - Divan Meeting/Divan Quarterly
Meeting - 3:00 PM, Zor Shrine Temple

April 29 - Wausau Potentate Party/
Quarterly meeting, Wausau, WI

May 5 - Lakeland SC Fish Boil, Oregon, WI

May 9 - Divan Meeting/Steak Fry
3:00 PM, Zor Shrine Temple

TBD - Mecca SC Clay Shoot/Gun Raffle
Warrens, WI
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Installation was January 14th and so very much has happened in less than a month.

I want to say that my Lady Sharon and I are so extremely honored and excited to be given this opportunity 
to serve the Nobility of Zor Shrine. 

-

Several years ago, Zor sent out a questionnaire to our Nobility asking how we could better serve you. Your answer was loud and 
clear; almost everyone who replied said the same thing that communication between Zor Temple and the Nobility was poor at 
best. 

Imperial recognized that this problem was widespread, so they started publishing a Shriner Magazine that is sent to all Nobles. 
Two websites have been introduced WebFez, webfez.shrinenet.org, and Shriners Village, shrinersvillage.com.

WebFez is a website that all Shriners are encouraged to visit. Every Shriner can log on to WebFez and view and correct their own 
personal information, if needed. Imperial and Zor rely on your information to be correct, this is needed for us to be able to send 
you the Zephyr, emails, dues notices and other correspondence. 

Every Noble is also invited to log into Shriners Village. Shriners Village is an Imperial website that every Noble is invited to look 
at to get information from Shriners all around the world. There is also Shriner merchandise for sale, assistance in creating new 
nobles, and a variety of other information. 

From Zor, I have asked that each Noble receive a printed copy of the Zephyr for the next two months, except those who have 
already indicated they would like the Zephyr online. If you are on the list to receive the printed Zephyr monthly, you need to do 
nothing and you will continue to receive your subscription. 

If you are not on that list and you wish to be, there will be a coupon for you to send in, so you may start receiving the printed 
Zephyr monthly. Every Noble that wants a paper copy of the Zephyr will receive one at no additional charge. 
The Zephyr is now available to anyone online, you will not need to login with a password to view or print the Zephyr. The online 
paper will be more informative and user friendly than previously. We will have links to other websites from our advertisers, links 
to coupons, links to an updated calendar, links to imperial and Shriners Village plus more pictures and information from the 
clubs and units. 

This is the year of communication; you may have noticed more information about Shriners Hospitals for Children® 

We will be continuing with the steak fry’s, we are also opening up our Divan meetings to anyone with a paid-up dues card. 

Facebook is a good place for other types of information, we want to see your club or unit on Facebook, if you have not visited 
Zor Shrine Facebook page please do, like and share the stories you see this will help our message get out to the rest of the 
world. To assist with our communication with our Nobles, I have asked our Membership Chairman Robert Hering to divide up 
our Nobility between each Divan Member and the Membership Committee. Each of these members will have approximately 
100 Nobles they will be responsible for.

We have heard you and we are listening. 

Our �rst 25 days in o�ce have been productive; a Potentate Cancun trip, the Chief Rabban party given by the Camel Patrol,
Clown Party, pancake breakfast in Monroe, WI. several trips to Madison to help Dale Holmen and his Circus committee with 
circus tickets. 

I want to thank everyone for all their help with all of this; it takes a big, big room of people to make the Potentate look good.

Yours in the faith
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Annual 
Meeting
Minutes 

To request a hard copy
Please contact the Zor O�ce 

at 608-833-6343

Attention Members! 
It costs the Temple about $1600 a month 

to print and mail the Zephyr.  
We cannot continue this expense. 

We would prefer to  
email the Zephyr to all our members. 
If you have been receiving the Zephyr 

by mail and you have an email address, 
please provide it to us by calling 608-833-

6343 or email us at zorsta�1@tds.net

 If you do not have an email address
and wish to continue receiving the 

Zephyr by mail, just let the o�ce know.
If you already elected an electronic

version, thank you! No need to 
do anything further.

The Zephyr is always available 
to view from our website at:

www.zorshriners.com, or you may
pick up a copy at the Zor O�ce.   

You can read the 
meeting minutes online! 
www.zorshriners.com 
and go to “Zor Zephyr”
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715-273-3787
ELLSWORTH, WI

shadygrovewi.com

Casual Fine Dining



   
Travel the Right-Way to Wausau for the Wausauken Indian Potentate Party
Saturday, April 29th, the Wausauken Indians and their Ladies will sponsor the Wausau Potentate Partythe  
to honor Ill. Sir Chuck Miller, Potentate, and Lady Sharon. This year’s party will be held at the:
The Plaza Hotel & Suites at 201 N. 17th Avenue in Wausau (exit 185 o� I-39). Lunch is on your own and
there are various local establishments to enjoy . The Quarterly and Educational update on “what happen-
ing with Shriners” meeting will be at 2:30 at the Plaza Hotel and Suites. This is open to all Nobles.
We need all Nobles to attend the Quarterly meeting at 1:30pm. A Cold Sands ceremony will take place at
3:30. Bring your candidates, too!

The Noble’s Ladies are invited to tour the Leigh Yawkey Woodson Art museum. The ladies will meet in 
the lobby of the Plaza Hotel & Suites at 1:30 PM to carpool. This is being sponsored by the Wausauken 
Ladies. The ladies will enjoy the exhibit of M.C. Escher: Reality & Illusion. The works by Dutch Artist which 
includes an exhibition of a 120 woodcuts, lithographs, mezzotints, and drawings delves deeper into 
both the literal and impossible worlds Escher, created over a career spanning �ve decades. Or - enjoy 
the shops on 3rd Street or the shops in Rib Mountain.

Social hour will begin at the Plaza Hotel & Suites around 4:45 PM with a cash bar in the banquet room.
At 5:45 we will be gathering for dinner followed by entertainment and a ra�e.

A block of rooms are being held atThe Plaza Hotel & Suites at 201 N. 17th Avenue in Wausau. Use Zor’s 
room block# 3357. Please call soon to make your hotel reservations @ 800-754-9728 or 715-845-4341. 
Rooms are $79.00 plus tax.Please complete the coupon with your meal selection and send in your meal 
reservations by April 21st. If you have questions, call Steve Peterson at 715-848-1768.
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Wausau Potentate Party 2017
Saturday, April 29 - Social 4:45 PM, Dinner 5:45 PM

The Plaza Hotel & Suites • 201 N. 17th Avenue, Wausau, WI  54401
Name: ____________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________

Phone: _ __________________________________________________________________
Dinner Tickets: _____ @ $26.00 = Total $ ________
Dinner Choice:
_____ Herb Crusted Pork Tenderloin (Roasted, topped w/mushroom Risotto w/melted leeks)
_____ Pecan & Honey Airline Chicken (Honey brine marinate airline chicken breast topped w/candied pecans)
_____ Broiled Walleye (Whole fillet topped w/thyme lemon brown butter)

Served with parsley baby red potatoes, and honey glazed carrots.
Tossed garden salad, dinner rolls, coffee, or milk included with dinner plus dessert.

Make checks payable to: Wausauken Indians.  
Please mail coupon to:  Steve Peterson, 1817 Roosevelt Street, Wausau, WI  54403.

Deadline: April 21, 2017
Please let Steve know of any special dietary needs, so we may accommodate your request.



A NEW LOOK

SVAaccountants.com

DISCOVER THE SVA DIFFERENCE

THE SAME
COMMITMENT
TO DELIVERING  
Measurable
Results.

Sometime in the 1990’s Janet Johnson began a “Save the Tab” project as one of the Eau Claire Shrine Auxiliary groups 
projects. She latter introduced it at a General Auxiliary Annual Meeting in the Twin Cities as a way to help fund wheel 

chairs and prosthetics needed by children at Shiners Hospital for Children Twin Cities. Over the years she has had 
school groups collect as a math project to �gure weights per so many and pro�t raised by pounds, etc. Many groups

and individuals have contributed tabs to the project which has caught on not only locally and in Shrine Centers but at 
Shriners Hospital for Children Twin Cities as well as at other hospitals in our system. 

She is pictured with one of her long time very best collectors Duane Sturz of Eau Claire who not only collects but 
counts them into bags of 4000 each bag. Annually he calls to have us pick up and process them into cash for the needs 
of children at the hospital. This year was special for Duane as with the bags shown he now has collected and counted 

1,084,000 tabs. A very special man who loves doing things for others. 
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Serving 
Nobles for 

4 Generations
from 

6 Locations.

Pete Gunderson

Established 
in 1927

Phone (608) 462-8441
WATS (800) 236-8441
FAX (608) 462-5096

TRUCK SERVICE, Inc.
PO Box 97

Union Center, WI 5362

H. MARK HEDING, President



Do you or the gals in your life have any unneeded prom dresses cluttering closets? Have you been 
wondering what you can do with them? Well keep reading because, here is your chance to so some early 
spring closet cleaning.

The Shrine Hospital for Children – Twin Cities is holding its 
7th Annual Prom, which is held for all patients ages 16-18.
Patients come from the entire seven state service area and 
Canada to participate in this wonderful event. The ballroom 
is adorned with decorations from the lighted ceiling drapery 
to the magni�cent balloon bouquets.
   
The planning starts months before with the hospital hold-
ing a prom store in March where patients and their dates 
can come pick from hundreds of donated dresses, suits, and 
accessories. The store even has volunteer tailors o�ering minor
alterations at no cost to the patients. We could not have the 
store without donations. 

So.. 
Here is where you come in. The prom committee is in need 
of current style dresses for the girls. 

The St. Croix Valley Women’s Auxiliary is hosting a Prom Dress Drive, and we are ready to take those 
dresses o� your hands so patients of the Shrine Hospitals can wear them to prom.
If you have one or maybe more dress(es) that you’d like to donate, please contact the St. Croix Valley 
Women’s Auxiliary Chair Tammy Winkelman. Phone 763-257-5896 or email tammy.m.winkelman@gmail.
com.  Dresses need to be at the hospital by March 8, 2017. Arrangements can be made to meet or the
dresses can be dropped o� with Tammy, she will take one large donation into the hospital. 
Thanks in advance for your generous donations and for supporting these young women as they battle 
with medical conditions more serious and di�cult than many of us can understand.

St. Croix Auxiliary Project Prom
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Your source for
homebuilding, remodeling 

projects and service for
over 100 years.

Open Evenings & Weekends By Appointment

Visit Our Web Site at:

Best Wishes to the Zor Shrine!

Charles E. White

River Falls, Wisconsin
Thank you for your Generous Contribution
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Open 7 Days A Week
Serving Nightly at 4pm 

Sunday Mornings 8:30am-1pm

Banquet Facilities for Parties  
and Special Events

6010 Hwy 51, McFarland

608-838-5888

Supper Club

(608) 849-5011
Hwy. 113 North, Waunakee

• Live Entertainment Friday and Saturday Nights
• Banquets & Private Parties up to 200

Service Specials Nightly
Luncheons ~ Mon.-Fri. 11am-2pm
Dinner ~ Mon.-Sat. 4:30-10:30pm

The Finest Dining in the Area

COMPLETE Automotive Service & Repair
2014 Freeport Road, Madison, WI • (608) 271-6861

www.WESTSIDE-SERVICE-CENTER.com

GODFREY LEWIS, Owner



HINES AUCTION SERVICE
218 N. Broadway

Ellsworth, WI 54011
Visit us online at:

hinesauctionservice.com

Fitchburg
Corner of Seminole Hwy & PD

Bob Gorsuch
608.441.6000

Can’t You Just Taste Those Sweet Vidalia Onions?
A new year has come upon us again and it is time to start thinking about onions sales.  I talked with Shad 
Dasher on January 13th and the onions are all planted and they are looking good.  The onion commis-
sioner was out to look at them and said April 24th would be the earliest for them to be shipped out.  If 
they keep on growing like they are they should be ready at the end of April or the �rst week of May. I will
contact you by April 3rd for your order.

Remember, this is an agricultural product so the availability of the onions is all dependent on Mother Nature. 
Pre-selling onions are easy to do, you can put up a �ier at a local business or local watering hole and they sell 
themselves. The �ier is available on the web site under “members only” or I can email or send you a �ier if you 
would like one. I am looking into how we can make it work better this year and make it more pro�table.

If you have never sold any before and need help, let me know and I can help you out. Remember, when 
you buy a bag for yourself take 4 more to sell to your friends and neighbors.  If you are going to want any 
recipes, let me know and I can get them to you.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 715-377-3032 or email me at bausen@frontier.com 

Thanks again, Barry Ausen, Onion Chair
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After Easter Leaster Returns!

It’s time for the 7th Annual Leaster Bowling 
Tournament in Platteville.  The Southwestern 
Wisconsin Shrine Club hopes to challenge 
anyone who likes to have fun. This unusual 
bowling tournament where the low scores 
win will be held at Pioneer Lanes in Platte-
ville on April 1st at 2:00.  Cost to participate is 
$20.00.

While the object of the game is to get the 
lowest score, the bowler must hit at least one 
pin each time they throw their ball.  If the 
bowler puts the ball in the gutter on the �rst
ball, they are credited with a strike.  If they 
have one or more pins on the �rst ball but are
unable to knock down at least pin on their 
second ball they receive a spare.

Everyone needs to understand that the most 
important part of this tournament is the fun.  
While all the bowlers try to get the “best pos-
sible” �nal score, all were more interested in
the fun interaction.  Groans about unplanned 
strikes, laughter from the bowlers, and the 
promise to return were all heard.  

Each year we see new and exciting changes 
at Pioneer Lanes in Platteville and that makes 
it more fun.  So, load up the car and come on 
down on April 1st at Pioneer Lanes in Plat-
teville at 2:00pm.  Pioneer Lanes is located in 
Platteville, WI at 1185 East Business Hwy 151.

Rodney LaBlanc 
Mary LaBlanc
Mike Hayden X2 
Dave Frogner 
Dave Hayden
Mark Charonnneau 
Bob Keene
Jerry Thompson 
Richard Gleed
Wally Trouten 
Chris Underwood
Monte Steiber 
Steve Marshall
Tom Voight 
Walkt Oravez
Kevin Fischer 
Jen Fischer

Hospital Dads
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Croix Valley SC.............

Zor -Where Membership Matters
2017- Zor Membership Dashboard - YTD
Beginning count 1,339 Regular + 14 Associates

Creations .................0
A�liations ...............1
Restorations ...........5
Demits ......................1
Suspensions ...........1
Expired .................. 15
Resigned..................1
NPDs.....................336

“Include the family”

We, as Masons and Shriners, humbly realize that family is an integral part of our Mason Shrine experi-
ence. The Ladies generously help us ful�ll our goals and dreams to make our Zor Shrine the “Place to
be”. In addition, our children, young and old, observe the traditions we learn and cherish throughout 
our Masonic Shrine experience. Let’s continue to make more Shrine activities family friendly and ex-
tend the invitation to them as well as their friends so they can see �rst-hand what we are about, what

-

we do, the positive impact we have on others, and opportunities for them to consider now or in the 
future.

Remember, Membership matters

 

Antioch Temple No. 113
Daughters of the Nile

As women related to Masons and Shriners, we extend to you a 
cordial invitation to learn more about Daughters of the Nile.  

Founded in Seattle, Washington, in 1913, Daughters of the Nile is comprised of 
137 Temples throughout the United States and Canada.  Antioch Temple is the local 
Daughters of the Nile organization in Madison, Wisconsin, and meets monthly at the 

Zor Shrine Center.  We received our Charter in January of 1955. 

Members of Daughters of the Nile share a special bond of fellowship with each other 
and take pride in working together to support the great philanthropy of the 22 

Shriners Hospitals for Children throughout the United States, Canada and Mexico.

For further information please contact anyone of us:
Barbara Lee Overton – 608 271-8703 – blover@charter.net

Peg Jones – 608 850-4590 – bpjones70@tds.net
Sue Buehler – 608 829-0080 – earlnsue@msn.com
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Dick Gleed, Rockton, IL  61072 
Allen Heinkel, Hayward  54843
Doug Winter, Green�eld  53221

 
 

Tom Williamson, Pine River  54965
Allen Heinkel, Hayward  54843
Arnold Gink, Madison  53718
Dixie Neitzel, Tomah  54660
Peter Thompson, Madison  53711
Jim Deutsch, Spooner  54801

63125 AI ,ocserC ,skcieR rolyaT
Mary Jo Shane, Sun Prairie  53590
Lisa Olson, Madison  53714
LaVerne Clifton, Montfort  53569
Nancy Vander Meer, Tomah  54660
Karl Katuin, New Lisbon  53950

10445 uasuaW ,roppO noraA
Kay Schmalstig, Beldenville  54003
Jim Hover,  Mauston 53948

Erik Smillie, Sheboygan 53081
Sue Rezin, Warrens  54666

10645  essorC aL ,nosnaH anneJ
Duane Sokolosky, Mondovi  54755
Tyler Rusin, Plover  54467
Pat Malone, Stewartville,  MN 55976
Kevin Murray, Tomah  54660
Steve Sawyer, Stillwater, MN 55082
Kiley Fisher, Tomah
Tina Gudie, Tomah  54660

Harlen Dodge, Jim Sockness and Gary Cuskey

Rice Lake Snowmobile and Dirt Clubs 22nd annual 
fundraiser for the hospital. They raised 

$12,807. In the last 22 years of doing this fundraiser 
they have raised approximately $290,000. The top 

person this year got $2,250 in donations. Dinner was 
catered by Lona’s Cornerside. There were 4-5 girls 

from the high school honor society that 
helped busthe tables and clean up. 

Pete Schneider, Gary Cuskey, Roger Keller, 
Myron Anderson Rod Lablance, Russell Schneider

Below: Snow and Dirt Club o�cers with the Divan
(left to right): Jacqui Schneider, Barry Ausen,
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CONTRIBUTIONS

ZOR TWIN CITIES HOSPITAL DONATIONS
IN MEMORY/HONOR OF: DONOR:
Ann  McDonald Gale & Elaine Wells
Pederson/Christensen Families   
Bob Beck Dona Bautz
Mrs. Sexton Teresa Connell
Art Baldwin Al & Penny Brueggen
Aldine Cage Larry Nelson  
Beth Berge Zor Shriners
Ellwood Thomas Larry Nelson

Dorie Ho�man 
                                                          Vern F & Bev Engebretson PP 
Betty Anderson Larry & Yvonne Meier
DONATIONS
WAUSAUKEN INDIANS 
DUDLEY W PIERCE         
THOMAS FISCHER Kevin Fischer
   
ZOR CHICAGO HOSPITAL DONATIONS
IN MEMORY OF: DONOR:
Dorothy Hanson Kay & Victor Boss

Ralph & Lori ThompsonWinnie Anderson                                 
Art Baldwin Mecca Shrine Club
MaryAlyce Heslip Marin & Mary Callaway
John Fischer Diane Fischer

DONATIONS                                  
WAUSAUKEN INDIANS    
HONOR OF
THOMAS MICHAEL FISHER Diane Fisher

ZOR TRANSPORATION FUND
BETH BERGE 
Donation                                                 
WAUSAUKEN INDIANS

Black Camel

Dale C Dresel, 1.21.17, Chippewa Falls, WI 
11.30.57

Ellwood M Thomas, 1.28.17, New Richmond, WI

 

12.05.97   

John R Caldwell, 2.04.17, Columbus, WI 
11.28.59

Gerald Jansky , 2.03.17, LaCrosse, WI  
08.06.1966

Charles E Nelson, 1.28.17, Evansville, WI 
06.05.65

Salem M Markos, II, 2.08.17, LaCrosse, WI  
05.13.72

Donald “Don” H Jones, 2.14.17, Whitewater, WI 
12.03.77

George W Lundy, 2.11.17, Sparta, WI 06.14.80
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Winter MSA

Bloomington MN – February 09, Ill. Sir Chuck Miller 
lead a 16 member contingency of Zor Nobles to 
the Annual Midwest Shrine Association (MSA) 
winter business meeting and shrine seminars.  The 
event was hosted by Zuhrah Shriners.  MSA winter 
has been evolving into more than just a business 
session for temple elected o�cers by p ???

Steve Livernash, Zor Outer Guard, said MSA was 
a great place to learn and get inspired. From this 
session ZOR will be implementing the stop burn 
injuries program (SBI). This program partners 
Shriners with educators, �re stations and commu-
nity leaders providing burn prevention materials. 
Gary Cuskey, Zor Chief Rabban, Attended the MSA 
Budget Committee meeting which he indicated 
was enlightening as to the inner workings of MSA 
and how it functions �nancially. Also the hospital
sessions were quite informative as well as emotion-
al.  It always brings a joyful tear to see how these 
children’s lives are a�ected and changed.

Al Bruerggen, Zor 2nd Ceremonial Master, Mem-
bership seminar talked about all the di�erent
resources available in Shriner's Village for Member-
ship teams. But what struck me the most was when 
one of the presenters talked about Millennials and 
said baby-boomers need to take some training on 
how to deal with and understand them, he is right!.  
I guess I didn't know there was such training. This 

training would not only bene�t the Divan and
Membership team but also the Nobility to under-
stand our younger members and hopefully assist 
us in recruitment.  

Zuhrah Shriners are planning a fun and enjoyable 
Summer MSA session Wednesday through Sat-
urday August 16- 19.  There will be a Ladies Lun-
cheon, Shrine-A-Rama, Unit competition, Parade, 
Oasis, Marketplace, etc.  Please talk it up in your 
unit and club meetings.  Registration materials will 
be sent to your leadership by the end of March.  We 
have blocked a number of rooms but must release 
those rooms sooner than in past years.  We have 
negotiated some very competitive rooms rates for 
Bloomington, MN. Our hotel o�ers shuttles to the
Mall of America.

Ill. Sir Chuck o�ered his thanks to all of Zor mem-
bers attending Winter MSA.  Ill. Sir indicated that 
after speaking with Zor’s contingency I believe we 
all came away with much. I'm even more certain 
and excited about 2017. You are the Nobles that 
make Zor work, thank you all for making me look 
good.

Submitted by Joe Harker, Chief of Sta�.
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Winter MSA

10 of 14 MSA Temples Recognized 
by the Membership Hall of Fame

The Midwest Shrine Association had 10 of its 14 Temples 
achieve either Bronze, Silver or Gold status for member-

ship gains in 2016, including Zor who received the Silver  
award, the highest in several years.  Achieving Bronze:  

AAD, Abu Bekr,  Beja, and Zurah.   Silver:  Ahmed,
 Khartum,  Osman and Zor.  Gold:  El Zagal 
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